
  

      Superintendent of Schools 
       ​Phone:  269-695-8401 
       Fax:  269-695-8450 

        401 West Chicago Street 
       Buchanan, Michigan 49107 

  

 
October 28, 2020 
 
 
Dear Buchanan Community Schools Family and Friends, 
  
Last night, a Facebook post was accidentally posted to the Buchanan Community Schools 
Official Facebook page. The Buchanan Board of Education and Buchanan Community Schools 
disclaims responsibility for the individual public statement. The views that were expressed are 
those of an individual Board member and do not reflect the views of the Board as a whole, other 
Board members, nor the school district.  Neither Buchanan Community Schools nor the 
Buchanan Community Schools Board of Education endorses an individual school board 
candidate.  
 
Our Facebook page is a valuable resource of communication to our school families and the 
community therefore we hold this responsibility in high regard of being ethical, responsible and 
respectful when posting district information.  
 
We are currently reviewing our Facebook set-up and protocols. While we are in the process of 
reviewing, our Buchanan Community Schools’ Facebook page will be inactive. We will make an 
announcement on our website when the Facebook page is reactivated.  
 
As always, thank you for the opportunity to serve the students, parents and community.  
 
 

  
 
Patricia Robinson Sandy Tobler 
Superintendent President, BCS Board of Education 


